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We will learn about ancient Greece. How it was 

organised , what ‘The Golden age of Greece’ was. 

We will ;earn about How Athens and Sparta 

became city-states. 

We will investigate who Alexander the great was 

and what the lasting achievements of the Greeks 

were. 
 
 

Summer 2 

Welcome back! We hope you all had a 

wonderful half term break . Miss Wharton 

and Mrs Warnes are looking forward to 

another exciting half term as we prepare for 

moving up a year group in September.  We 

have a visit to the Norfolk Show to perform in 

the main ring, to look forward to. 

Let’s see what we will be learning... 

English 

 

English: We will be learning how to write an 

informal guide about Ancient Greece. We will 

also be writing an adventure story based on a 

Greek Myth. We will be enjoying reading Greek 

Myths in Class. 

 

Maths 

 

Every day, the children will practice their number 

fluency through ‘Number Ninjas’ followed by a 

short weekly arithmetic quiz on a Friday. This 

half term we are working on our knowledge of 

decimals using money, properties of shape where 

we will identify angles and draw shapes and 

angles. We will describe position using 

coordinates. In statistics we will interpret bar 

charts and interpret line graphs. 

 Please continue to have fun working on your 

times tables to 12x12. Please ensure all children 

are continuing to use Doodle Learning to 

consolidate their learning! 

 

 

                        

History 

 

We are going to learn about life in Ancient 

Greece. 

 

PSHE 
Risk and hazards 

Safety in the local environment and unfamiliar places 

 

Religious Education 

We will be answering the theology question:  
What difference does being a Muslim make to daily life?  

 

Music  

Music lessons will continue to be provided by the 

Norfolk Music Hub– we will be working on 

Samba big band music, timbre with un-tuned 

percussion using a variety of sticks and beaters. 

We will all be working on our music performance 

for the Norfolk Show.  

 

Physical Education 

PE will continue to be held on Tuesdays and 

Thursdays . We ask that children arrive in their 

PE kits. We will be playing cricket and working 

on out athletic skills in preparation for sports 

Day. 

 

 

 

 

Forest School will continue to take place every 

fortnight– dates to be sent via email! 


